
Announcement of Founder Fellows of the FAPA CP Indonesia Chapter for 2024 

The Federation of Asian Pharmaceutical Associations College of Pharmacy (FAPA-CP) is delighted 
to announce that the Executive Board has officially approved the examination results as of August 
30, 2024. The following pharmacists have successfully fulfilled the requirements and have been 
awarded the title of Founder Fellow of the Asian College of Pharmacy (F.A.C.P.) for the Indonesia 
Chapter for the year 2024. 
We extend our heartfelt congratulations to all the Founder Fellows on achieving this significant 
milestone in their careers. As Founder Fellows, you are expected to lead advanced training 
initiatives, facilitate continuous professional development, expand professional networks, and 
advocate for the role of pharmacists in healthcare. 

Founder Fellows for 2024 (listed in alphabetical order): 

1. Mr. Agus Santosa 
2. Ms. Anna Setiadi Ranti 
3. Mr. Bambang Irawan 
4. Ms. Dewi Arum Sekti 
5. Ms. Dewi Rijah Sari 
6. Ms. Dian Nurmawati 
7. Ms. Diana Agustin 
8. Ms. Elisabeth Ira Puspita Chandra 
9. Ms. Endang Yuniarti 
10. Ms. Erni Luciana 
11. Mr. Franciscus Cahyo Kristianto 
12. Ms. Fransisca 
13. Mr. Ganggas Cahyono 
14. Ms. Hadijah Tahir 
15. Ms. Hanie Kusuma Wardani 
16. Mr. Heri Kurniawan 
17. Ms. Imelda Ferendina 
18. Ms. Karmika Indarti 

19. Ms. Keri Lestari Dandan 
20. Ms. Kusuma Westri 
21. Ms. Ledi Herlina 
22. Ms. Liandhajani 
23. Mr. Lilik Yusuf Indrajaya 
24. Ms. Maria Stefanie 
25. Ms. Mayagustina Andarini 
26. Ms. Nuning Sutjiningsih Barwa 
27. Mr. Pre Agusta Suswantoro 
28. Mr. Rendra Pranadipa Tofani 
29. Ms. Rina Mutiara 
30. Ms. Risani Andalasia Putri 
31. Mr. Sentot Purwandi 
32. Ms. Shelly Taurhesia 
33. Ms. Tuty Sriwahyuni 
34. Ms. Ulvi Nur Rista 
35. Ms. Yuri Pertamasari 

We invite all Founder Fellows to the certificate awarding ceremony scheduled for November 1, 
2024, from 12:30 PM to 4:00 PM during the FAPA Congress 2024 in Seoul, Korea. The Congress 
will take place from October 29, 2024, until November 2, 2024. 
For additional details and registration to attend the 30th FAPA Congress, please visit the official 
website: https://www.fapa2024.com. 
Once again, we congratulate all the new Founder Fellows and eagerly anticipate your contributions 
to advancing the practice of pharmacy in Indonesia and beyond. 
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